
 

HAPPY St. PATRICK’S DAY AT THE       

BASH! 

                   

                       

You’re invited to our 1st themed Bash, on Friday, March 14th from 3-5 

pm.

We’ll be decorated and ready to have fun playing bocce and enjoying 

the company of old and new friends.  

Tom & Tricia Hunt, your hosts, will have a special surprise!

Just wear green and bring a dish to share it you’d like to eat, and your 

favorite drink. 

You needn’t be a member to attend, everyone is welcome!!! 
Do you or want to host a bash? 

 Contact Tricia at triciahunt@me.com. 

HOORAY     

FOR 

BASH!!


